
LTCC  literary  journal  seeks
submissions
Submissions for the next edition of “The Kokanee” are being
accepted until May 31.

Poetry, fiction and creative nonfiction/memoir from Lake Tahoe
Community  College  students,  faculty,  staff,  administrators,
board members and alumni (that would be anyone who has ever
taken a class at LTCC) will be considered.

For information about how to submit an entry, contact Suzanne
Roberts at kokanee@ltcc.edu or call (530) 541.4660, ext. 708.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/05/ltcc-literary-journal-seeks-submissions/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/05/ltcc-literary-journal-seeks-submissions/

